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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers

It has been another busy week with many activities in school.
School Council

The school Council have met this week and I have been very impressed with their ideas. They are planning to raise money for the Macmillan Charity by holding a cake/biscuit sale in school next Friday. They have asked classes to make cakes or biscuits next week which will be sold in school on Friday 1st October. Children can bring in a small amount of money on this day to purchase a biscuit or cake. School will donate the ingredients. Any money raised will go to this worthy charity.  What a great idea. Well done children!
They are also considering a sponsored walk/run as their next fund raising challenge!
Class Three
Well done to Class Three for making fabulous fresh fruit salads this week. They thoroughly enjoyed the activity and they looked tasty and smelt fantastic. They have also been finding out where in the world, their food comes from and writing instructions so that others can enjoy their fresh fruit salads.
Class Two
Class Two have been investigating how different exercises affect our heart rate. They have been using their understanding of place value to problem solve. Good work!
Class One

Class One have been developing their scientific skills this week and have been involved in a range of activities to explore sound. Well done!
Nursery/Reception
Nursery/Reception have been creating self- portraits this week and have been talking about their likes and dislikes. Great!
Our School Vision for the New Curriculum
After asking the children, staff and parents for their ideas, we are finalising our school vision for the new curriculum, which we hope to share with you soon.  As a reminder, the four purposes of the new curriculum are as follows;

To be ambitious and capable learners.
To be enterprising and creative contributors.
To be ethical informed citizens.

To be healthy and confident individuals.

 The logo also incorporates ideas from staff, pupils and parents and includes our school badge and school values –‘ Every Child Every Chance every Day.’ Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd.’
Polite Reminders
There are still a number of children in school who do not have names in their clothing. Please help us by ensuring that your child is not one of them. It is very difficult to return the correct clothing to the correct child, when clothing is unnamed. Diolch.
Face Masks
Thank you for continuing to help us to do all we can to keep our school community safe, by wearing a face mask (unless medically exempt) at drop off and pick up points. Thank you.
Healthy Snack

Children should bring a healthy snack into school along with a water bottle, which can be refilled throughout the day. No nut products please.

Have a good weekend.
Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
Headteacher / Pennaeth
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